
 
September 11, 2015 
 
Law School 
 
 
Dear Dean XXXX: 
 
On xxx, the Bar Association’s Committee on xxx, will host a Youth Law Day at xxx Law School.  
Approximately 100 local high school students are expected to attend. The day-long program will 
include discussions on how to get into law school, a mock law class, and information on what students 
can do with a law degree.  Speakers include County District Attorney xxx, Mayor xxx, Law School 
Dean xxx, and Bar Association xxx.   
 
We welcome your participation in Youth Law Day through faculty, staff or student volunteers. The 
ninth and tenth grade high school students will be given mementoes and literature from interested law 
schools and other organizations. There also will be the opportunity for all law school participants to 
informally mingle with the students during lunch.  The most recent draft of the program is enclosed for 
your information. 
 
Should you wish to participate in person, please RSVP to: 
 xxxx 
 
If you would rather send items and/or information, please send 125 of each item to: 
 
Xxx 
University School of Law 
xxx 
 
 
We look forward to hearing from you, 
 
xxx 
Chair, xxx Committee 
Bar Association 


